
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O . B O X 8 7 1 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

April 28, 1958 

Mr. William Kastler 
Gulf Oil Corporation 
P.O. Box 669 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Kettler: 

We enclose two copies of Orders R - l 161, R-1164 and 
R-1166 issued April 22, 1958, by the Oil Conservation Commission 
in Cases 1411, 1409 and 1410, respectively, which were heard on 
April 9th at Saata Fe before an examiner. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L . Porter, Jr . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
E n d s . 



OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

Date 

CASE f 4 / 0 Hearing Date * f - /S—f~ f 

My recommendations for an order in the above numbered cases are as follows: 

Staff Member 


